
1/1/2024 

Kansas Quarter Horse Association 
Serrault-Gorthy Scholarship Application 

 
Requirements for eligibility: 

1. Graduation from high school in the calendar year the application is made. 
2. Membership in Kansas Quarter Horse Association for the year in which the application is made 

and at least two years prior, for a total of 3 years of membership. 
3. A current high school transcript must be provided. 
4. An essay describing the impact and benefits you have derived from participation in the Kansas 

Quarter Horse Youth Association must be provided. 
5. Must be planning to attend an accredited Institution: University, Community College, Technical 

or Vocational School.  (In person or online) 
 
Instructions: Please complete this form and submit your essay and transcript by April 1. 
 
Name____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City___________________________________ State___________________ Zip Code____________ 
 
Phone _________________________________ Email______________________________________ 
 
High School Attended________________________________________________________________ 
 
Location of High School_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Extracurricular Activities (Sports, Clubs, Volunteer Work, etc.)  
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Institution of higher learning selected (If selected)_________________________________________ 
 
Address of Institution  
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Submit this application, essay, and transcript to: 
Dr. Stan O’Neil 
267 S. Simpson Rd 
Salina, KS  67401-9524 

 
Submissions must be RECEIVED ON OR BEFORE APRIL 1ST 

Please plan accordingly.  If you are concerned about delivery, please use postal tracking to ensure 
receipt. 

Submissions received on or after April 2nd will not be considered. 


